
Date  : 19 October 2021 

Advisory Number : REM- 2021-010 

Subject : Review of April 2018 to December 2018 Data in the PREMS 

Dear REM Participants: 

Good day! 

Please be informed that your data (i.e Metered Quantity, Bilateral Contract Quantity, and 
FiT-All Data) for the Billing Periods April 2018 to December 2018 are already available in the 
PREMS. 

In view of the foregoing, may we request you to review and confirm the accuracy of the data 
submitted in your respective PREMS account. Please send us your confirmation that your 
data are complete and correct by accomplishing the PREMS Data Review Form accessible 
in this link: https://forms.office.com/r/NZrHXVUR82. 

The deadline for submission of the accomplished form is on 05 November 2021, 5:00 PM. If 
we do not receive your response within the deadline set, we will deem that your data are 
complete and accurate.  

We will issue another Advisory for the timeline that we will follow in issuing Renewable 
Energy Certificates (RECs) for the billing periods of 2018, 2019 and 2020. 

Should you have concerns or questions regarding this advisory, please send an email to 
reregistrar@wesm.ph or contact the following REM Specialists: 

Membership Category RER Personnel In- Charge Contact Number 

DUs and RES 
Ms. Dece Marwil B. Falar 
Ms. Marie Liezelle E. Macabenta 

0917 529 8900 
0939 927 7404 

REM Generators and 
Generators serving DCCs 

Mr. Marlo S. Delizo 
Mr. Aldrin W. Reyes 

0936 304 2117 
0949 452 7743 

Thank you. 
For the RE Registrar, 

CLARES LOREN C. JALOCON 
Head, Corporate Planning & Communications Department 
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